

Stuart Road Primary Academy Palmerston Street Stoke Plymouth PLI 5LL

Tel: 01752567668

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk

Website: www.stuartroad.org

1. May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 will be going to Mount Edgecumbe on Thursday 12. July 2018. This forms part of our outdoor physical education programme that is run by Stoke Damerel Community College.

All children will require a packed lunch and plenty to drink. Children entitled to free school meals will automatically be given a lunch. The children can wear mufti but must wear a school jumper so they can be easily recognised. Depending on the weather, the children will also require a sunhat, sun cream, a waterproof jacket and sensible walking shoes.

The activities involve three sessions with the last session finishing at 3.25pm. We are aiming to arrive back at school at approximately 5.00pm. Children should be collected from Stuart Road.

The cost of the visit is  $\pounds7.50$  per child, which should be paid through Parentpay. Although we ask for a contribution, the visit will not be able to go ahead if we are not able to cover the costs. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr CS Chan

Signed .....

## 

## Year 6 Mount Edgecumbe Visit

		<del></del>		
Vam	me of child			
_	I give permission for my child to visit Mount Edgecumbe on Thursday 12- July			
<b>-</b>	He/she is entitled to free school meals and will require a school packed lunch			
*Plec	ease tick as appropriate		· REA	
Sign	ned Par	ent/Carer	REAC	